
SEPTEMBER 2022 LIFECYCLE 
 
MAZAL TOV 
To Beth Goldberg and Gerry & Karen Goldberg, on the birth of their 
great-grandson and grandson, Benjamin Ross Gelb, son of Rachel and 
Abe Gelb 

 
NEW MEMBERS 
Ron and Lisa Talit, with Lilliana, Benjamin, Joseph and Ella—former 
members who are rejoining for Religious School 

Rabbi Jonathan (Yoni) and Laura Berger, with Talya, Adina, Rami and 
Benjamin—head of SSDS; complimentary membership 

Claudia Jacobson—former longtime member of Beth El 

Dr. Jennifer Wilner & Dr. Liran Blum, with Lila and Elliot 
Matt & Debbie Eddinger, with Nathan and Rachel 
Gayle Carr 
Elaine & Thomas Manno with Luca and Michael 
Shira Stein & Scott Schwartz 
Erik Schulwolf & Alexandra Abed 
Lisa and Jack Edwards, with Nina, Dagney and Elijah 
 
 
RESIGNATIONS 

Phyllis & Sheldon Nova- We have been members of the Emanuel 
Synagogue for the past 45 — It was our spiritual home. We enjoyed our 
affiliation with The Emanuel Synagogue — it was there for us during 
celebratory times as well as sad times.   In 2020 we moved away from 
West Hartford to Westport CT to be closer to our children.  We regret 



with a heavy heart that we will no longer be members of the 
synagogue. 
 
NEHAMAS 
Norman Cohen—longtime member of former Beth Hillel Synagogue 

Noreen Geoghegan—sister of Joe (Jennifer) Geoghegan 

Michael Shnayder—husband of Bronya Shnayder; father of Bella 
Medvedovski; grandfather of Daniella, Matthew and David Medvedovski 

Herbert Kaplan--longtime member of former Beth Hillel 

Roslyn Schneider—mother of Lisa (Michael) Lenkiewicz; grandmother of 
Rebecca and Zachary Lenkiewicz 

Norman Hanenbaum—father of Barry (Helaine) Hanenbaum 

Leon Carr--longtime member of former Beth Hillel Synagogue 
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